
From: Margaret James
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: election and other legislation bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 3:56:46 PM

I just heard about the possibility of a change in the voting system.

I ask that you please retain the current requirements of voting, that is, one must provide proof of
identity.  Without identity the integrity of the system and possible fraud can become a problem

Please don't even consider it any further voters must be held  accountable.

Thanks you
Margaret James

Burleigh Waters 4220
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